
18/2020 Term 4 Week 6 17 November

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

We have before and after school care at 

Arcadia PS. Northwest Community Childcare 

are our providers and they are keen to operate 

their quality service in 2021. What we need is 

your commitment and enrolments. They will 

operate sessions with small student numbers 

(ideally, they are looking for 4 + per session) but 

require your interest so that they can begin 

organising sessions for 2021. Do you require 

before and/or after school care?  Perhaps you 

would prefer to use the service on a casual 

basis for your children purely for socialising and 

fun or a time to enjoy some reading in the 

library. As the flyer says, Government rebates 

may apply and make the service very affordable. 

The service is well set up and spacious in our 

school library. 

PLEASE CALL THEM TO REGISTER YOUR 

INTEREST AND REQUIREMENTS 

We have worked hard to bring this service to our 

school. Please support it. While it may not be 

essential to your family at the present, you may 

need it in the future, as do possible new 

enrolments who unfortunately go elsewhere for 

OOSH. 

Come along and experience what Northwest 

Community Childcare has to offer. Each day is 

fun filled, action packed and never short of an 

adventure. It's where our qualified, energetic & 

dedicated staff engage with each child and their 

families to develop harmonious and meaningful 

relationships. 

NEWSLETTER 
140 Arcadia Road, Arcadia, 2159 

Telephone: 9653 1207   Facsimile: 9653 2697 
Email: arcadia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://arcadia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

TERM 4 - IMPORTANT DATES  

Week 6 
19 Nov 

20 Nov 

Thursday - Playgroup here - 9:30am to 11am 

Kindy ‘21 - Starting Big School - final session  

Week 7 25 Nov Scholastic Book Fair - just in time for Christmas ! 

Week 8 
02 Dec 

03 Dec 

Galston High School - Year 7 2021 Orientation Day 

APS Playgroup here - 9:30am to 11am 

Week 9 

08 Dec 

08 Dec 

09 Dec 

11 Dec 

APS Presentation Day - APS COLA (refer page 2) 

P&C Meeting - 7pm Staffroom 

Motiv8sports - School Picnic Day - Whole School 

Year 6 Fun Day 

STUDENT VALUE AWARDS TERM 4 - WEEK 4 

 Ella - for always going about her learning with a quiet 

purpose to achieve her personal best  

 

 Isaac - for showing kindness 

to his peers and his teachers.  

 

 Ari -  taking responsibility to 

achieve his personal best. 

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
https://arcadia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


PRINCIPAL’S REPORT (Cont). 

Contact us today to secure your 

child's place in 2021 . 

 Leading by example...it’s what 

we do!  

Our dedicated team of educators 

and team leaders take every 

opportunity to inspire and lead our 

children to live a fun, fit and active 

life. 

At NWCC Before & After School 

Care, we provide so much more 

than childcare. It’s an opportunity 

to be active, explore, play and 

learn in a caring and nurturing 

environment. 

Come along and see what all the 

fuss is about 

APS Band Update 

Congratulations to our band 

students who have maintained 

their dedication, continuing to 

practice and grow in skill and 

confidence during this disrupted 

year. Thank you very much to our 

band parents, band conductor 

Rob and Teaching Services 

Australia for their flexibility and 

perseverance in continuing 

lessons. Our school band will 

perform at morning school 

assembly on November 27 as a 

recruitment opportunity. Students 

are able to start instrument 

lessons from Year 3. Please look 

out for an information flyer after 

this date. 

Olivia Carter Band Scholarship 

Students at Arcadia Public School 

are invited to apply for a generous 

2021 band scholarship donated 

by Mrs Olivia Carter. 

The funds – up to the amount of 

$500 as determined by the 

number of applicants and its use, 

may contribute to the following – 

Hiring of instruments and / or the 

cost of lessons, attendance at 

band camp or purchase of 

resources to support the band, 

such as, sheet music. 

If you wish to apply for the 

scholarship, please write to Mrs 

Carter (via the school) outlining 

your requirements and the way in 

which the scholarship will support 

you.  

Thank you very much for your 

incredible support Mrs Carter.  

Remembrance Day 

Well done to our student leaders 

who led a very moving 

Remembrance Day assembly on 

11/11/2020. Sian was a star, 

confidently standing in at the last 

minute.  

APS Presentation Afternoon - 

Tuesday, 8 December 

I am very pleased to inform you 

that the latest NSW Department 

of Education COVID 19 

information to schools advises 

that, within COVID guidelines, 

end of year presentation days can 

proceed. It is going to be great to 

be able to welcome you back onto 

school grounds on Tuesday, 

December 8 to join us in 

acknowledging our students’ 

achievements. Our school band 

will perform at both presentations, 

however, COVID restrictions have 

meant that student singing has 

not been possible and we will 

miss our wonderful choir this year. 

In order to comply to the 4 square 

metre physical distancing rule, we 

will – 

Have a presentation morning at 

the school COLA in two sessions 

with Years K to 2 at 9:30am and 

Years 3 to 6 at 10:30am. 

All visitors will be  required to sign 

in using the QR code or fill in a 

hard copy external visitor’s form 

placed at the gates and in the 

playground.  

We also ask that only one adult 

from each family attends and 

remains seated as much as 

possible. 

Hand sanitiser and wipes will be 

available for your use. 

APS P&C - Next Meeting APS 

Staffroom - Tuesday, 8 Dec. 

Every school has struggled this 

year with maintaining connection 

to their communities. It has been 

a challenge not having you on site 

for things like working bees, walk 

to school day, assemblies and 

much more. I am proud to say 

that our P&C has not only kept up 

its commitment to the school, it 

has, with your support, moved 

ahead in fundraising and school 

improvement. Incredible! The 

students can’t wait to show off 

their refurbished sandpit and the 

response to both the chocolate 

drive and paint a plate fundraiser 

by current and past families has 

been outstanding. Thank you to 

the P&C members! The next P&C 

meeting will be in the staffroom at 

7pm on Tuesday, December 8. 

Everyone is welcome. Please 

come along. 

Scholastic Book Fair -  

Next Week - Wednesday, 25/11 

The students will shortly bring 

home their wish list for our 

Christmas book fair which will be 

held in the library on Wednesday, 

November 25. This is a fabulous 

opportunity to acquire some great 

summer reading, new posters and 

little Christmas gifts for siblings 

and cousins. 

Your generosity has meant that 

the commission from the 

Scholastic bookfairs has added 

many titles to our school library 

collection. We have also 

combined points earned through 

book club, to acquire fabulous 

teaching and learning resources, 

such as Code and Go Robot Mice 

(shown overleaf) – great tools for 

learning about logic and 

sequencing – the basics of 

computer programming. 

 

Best wishes, 

Sharon O’Brien, Principal 



POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR ENGAGING LEARNING (PBEL) 
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GOLD RECIPIENTS 

EXEMPLARY BRONZE RECIPIENTS 
- PBEL ROUND 2 FOR 2020 

LOGIC &  

SEQUENCING 

WITH 

CODE AND GO 

ROBOT MICE  

 

2020 REMEMBRANCE DAY  
ASSEMBLY 





ARCADIA PS P&C ASSOCIATION NEWS  

The APS P&C Association Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser has been a great 

success.  We have raised over $5000 with the final amount pending!  If you 

are one of remaining families yet to return your chocolate money please do 

so.  There are only a few boxes outstanding.  We are particularly grateful to 

Sam L and the Dodd family - both families sold over 15 boxes each - an 

amazing achievement!  Thank you also to all the ex APS families who sold 

boxes.  In particular, ex-Vice-Captain, Ashley Dyer, sold over 10 boxes at 

Galston High School !  Amazing work and dedication from Ashley.  The 

Carn family and Hunter J also worked hard with each making an actual stall 

for chocolate sales and selling countless boxes!  For all those families who 

sold multiple boxes, we know who you are and really appreciate that you 

took and sold extra boxes.  Past APS P&C President's - Sonja Cameron 

and Pete Jones, as well as past P&C Fundraising Co-Ordinator Claire Williams - also sold boxes for the 

school.  ‘Proudly Arcadian’ teamwork made this fundraiser a real success! 

Year 6 Christmas Market Stall - This Sunday, November 22 - Berowra Waters Marina 

This Sunday, 22 November, 9am—12;30pm, Year 6 will be running a Christmas Market Stall at Berowra 

Waters Marina to raise money for the Year 6 farewell school gift.  They are hoping to raise $2000 to 

purchase an all weather table tennis table for the school.  Please come down to Berowra Waters on 

Sunday morning and support the stall.  There will be Christmas decorations, stocking fillers, native 

Christmas trees in pots and other goodies for sale.  All profits going towards a fun table tennis table for 

your kids!  See you there!  

Dale, APS P&C Publicity Officer 



**** ARCADIA CANTEEN - OPEN ON WEDNESDAYS - TERM 4 MENU **** 

http://www.healthy-kids.com.au/


NEXT 

WEDNESDAY 

25 NOVEMBER ! 










